
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

SPORTS DAY 21ST MAY 2013 
 
In response to feedback from Parent Forum, we have made some changes to Sports Day 
this year. 

 Pupils in Nursery/Foundation 1 will take part in The Big Toddle dressed up in 
Nursery Rhyme/Fairy Tale costumes.  This will take place in the early part of 
the morning and again in the afternoon to accommodate all pupils.  

 Pupils in Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 2 will take part in Sports Day (Races and 
Carousel) on the morning of Tuesday 21st May starting at 09:30 and ending at 
12:00. 

 Pupils in Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 will take part in Sports Day (Races 
and Carousel) on the afternoon of Tuesday 21st May starting at 13:00 and 
ending at 15:30. 

 The results from Sports Day will be announced to pupils on the morning of 
Wednesday 22nd May and certificates will be presented by Mr Elliott. 

 There will be a Spirit Award awarded for the House which demonstrates the 
following values throughout the day: Determination, Honesty, Passion, Respect, Self 
Belief and Teamwork. 

The Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 2 Carousel activities have been refined to reflect the 
core skills and gross motor skills appropriate to the age group.  Whilst the Year 3, Year 4, 
Year 5 and Year 6 Carousel activities have been refined to reflect the key athletic 
skills/sport skills appropriate to the age group. 
 
All pupils should arrive at school wearing their school PE kit and trainers.  Pupils must 
bring their school jumper which may be worn when they are not competing.  Pupils 
must also bring a full water bottle and sun hat.  In the event of sunny/hot weather, 
we strongly recommend that parents apply a high factor and long lasting sun cream on 
their children before they arrive in school.  
 
Parents are very welcome (please sign in and out at the gate/office) to come to watch 
Sports Day and we will put seats/benches on the school field.  Due to the quick turn around 
between all events we will be asking children to stay with their Sport Day groups otherwise 
they may miss part of the Sports Day event. 
 
Members of staff will be taking photographs of pupils who have provided photographic 
consent and these photographs will be uploaded onto the new school website.  Parents may 
take a photograph of their own child, but must not include any other pupils within the image. 
This is a safeguarding requirement. 
 



This year for sports day the kitchen will not be cooking a hot meal, instead they are taking 
orders for picnic packed lunches. All orders must be in by 9.30am Thursday 16th May. 
 

Cheese and cucumber roll 
Salad sticks 

Piece of fruit 
Cake or biscuit 

Thirst quenching cup drink 
 
Normal cost of £2.00 per lunch, please see the school office to place an order or email 
admin@stpeters-budleigh.devon.sch.uk 
 
If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal and they would like a school picnic packed 
lunch, please make sure you inform the school office by 9.30am Thursday 16th May. 
 
Parents who are watching both the morning and afternoon Sport Day events are welcome to 
eat their lunch on the school field with their children.  However, during the lunch break the 
Young Sport Leaders will be helping to set up the Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 events 
and so all pupils will be asked to play on the playground rather than on the field. 
 
Thank you to Jane Hushon and Bicton College who are providing Young Sport Leaders who 
will be leading the Carousel event and helping to organise the equipment for the Races. 
 
If the day is cancelled due to bad weather we will endeavour to let you know as soon as 
possible. 
 
The reserve date if cancelled is Thursday 23rd May. 
 
Mr Lee                               
Year 6 Teacher 
Physical Education Co-ordinator                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


